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From: Janie Bowman <brightword@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 1:27 PM
To: Groven, Connie (ECY) <cgro461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Sundberg Gravel Pit Sit Cleanup Comment


External Email


I live just below this site, at 2411 28th Ave NW, 98502. I am concerned about building homes
in the area. Within a time period, my dog, my neighbor's dog, and their neighbor's dog died
from cancer. What are the odds?


Also, probably not relevant; however, there is a family of coyotes that live up there. I believe
they shouldn't be displaced.


Thank you.


Janie Bowman


-- 
Puppies make me smile.
Let the Wolves Run Free





